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From: Barry Thom - NOAA Federal <barry.thom@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 11:10 AM


To: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Cc: Maria Rea


Subject: Re: ROC on LTO Draft Species Briefing Papers


Howard,


I'm fine with you sharing these with BOR and Paul sometime after the call today.


Thanks - Barry


On Tue, May 7, 2019 at 3:42 PM Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Barry,


Attached are four species briefing papers that highlight key effects from the NMFS Draft BiOp. The species


addressed include winter-run, spring-run, steelhead and Southern Resident Killer Whales. The green sturgeon


paper is still in the works, but probably not necessary to share because we have not highlighted any concerning


effects in the analysis that will rise to the level of elevation.


I am available to discuss before our Wed Director call if you would like to go over these at all.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Barry Thom


Regional Administrator


Office:503-231-6266
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